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Docket No. 50-440
Docket No. 50-441

The Cleveland Electric Illuminating
Company _

ATTN: Mr. Murray R. Edelman
Vice President
Nuclear Group

Post Office Box 5000
Cleveland, OH 44101

w
Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January 31, 1985, informing us of the steps
you are taking to correct the emergency preparedness exercise weaknesses that
were identified in' Inspection Report Nos. 50-440/84-24 and 50-441/84-22 and
our letter dated December 19, 1984.

Your response to weaknesses 1-4 and 6-7 were acceptable; however, we are still
concerned regarding the lack of consistency between your protective action
recommendations and the-subareas used by the State of Ohio and counties. We
feel that plans of the licensee, State, and local governments should not be in
isolation from one another with regard to protective. action formulation,
rather, an integrated approach is most likely to provide the best response.
Consistency in protective action recommendation formulation is an item which
will be examined during our upcoming Emergency Preparedness Implementation
Appraisal. However, we urge that you reconsider your response to weakness
No. 5 to' ensure that consistent protective action recommendations will be made.

Sincerely,

'

cc.)
C./J. Pap iello, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and

Radiological Protection Branch

cc: Resident Inspector, RIII
-Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA

James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert H. Quillin, Ohio

Department of Health
W. Weaver, FEMA, Region V

cc w/ltr dtd 01/31/85: f
J. Waldron, Manager,' Plant MpTechnical Department.
M. Lister, Manager of Plant

Operations
I {L. Beck, General Supervisor
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